
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 15 April 2016 
 

Weekday Parking 

We are currently experiencing extremely high levels of parking in the main car 

park outside Great Arthur House during normal working hours.  As a result of 

this it is proving very difficult to accommodate every vehicle. Therefore, we 

would ask those residents who do not have allocated car spaces to avoid 

unnecessary visits. 

 

Security 

In the last week there was a report of an individual climbing the scaffolding 

outside Great Arthur House. This is a health and safety issue and carries a risk 

of death. Please be vigilant and report any suspicious behaviour or concerns on 

the estate to the Police at Wood Street as soon as possible (02076012222). 

 

Bulk Waste Disposal 

There has recently been an increase in the use of the bulk waste areas to dispose 

of unwanted household items. Please make sure your items are placed tidily and 

safely in the correct area. Remember – paint must be wrapped in a secured bag 

and placed in the general waste paladins. Please check the signage and only put 

the items allowed out for collection. 

 

 21 April 2016 - Beacon Lighting Ceremony – 7.30-8pm 

 26 April - Residents’ Drop-in – 3-7pm 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 
 


